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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

I do not support Spruce Vegetation Management Project #61599.

I've been visiting the Black Hills regularly since | was a child. Over those years I've witnessed the results of fires,
beetle devastation, tornadoes, and other natural events. I've also seen the result of logging. It's prevalent
throughout the hills and always leaves a blight on the areas impacted in one of the most beautiful areas in our

nation.

I am supportive of responsible forest management, however this does not seem like a responsible endeavor.



